
 
 
 

Extract of Scrutiny Committee minutes – 20 January 2011  
 
 
 

Community Safety Partnership 2009/10 
 
The committee considered report 94/10 of the head of corporate strategy.  Appended to 
this was the annual report, which reviewed progress against the community safety plan for 
2009/10.  The report showed that the partnership had reduced vehicle crime, burglary, 
criminal damage, alcohol and drug misuse, and prolific offending.  The partnership had 
also improved road safety and the incidence of reporting domestic abuse.  The committee 
noted examples of where the partnership had proved successful due to the agencies 
working together to tackle these issues.   
 
The committee congratulated the community safety partnership on its success over the 
year but noted that there would be funding pressures in the future.  The committee 
thanked the Thames Valley Police Chief Inspector for his work.  He thanked the council for 
its support.   
 
RESOLVED 
 
To note the contents of the annual report on the 2009/10 community safety plan.   
 


